
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
SPOKANE PARK BOARD 

STUDY SESSION 
 The June 8, 2017, session is canceled. 

 
 

The next Park Board Study Session: 3:30 p.m. July 13, 2017, at City Hall Conference Room 5A.                                              
                                                  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Please Note:  Agenda is subject to change 
 

 
 

AMERICANS WITH DISABILITIES ACT (ADA) INFORMATION:  The City of Spokane is committed to providing 
equal access to its facilities, programs and services for persons with disabilities.  Individuals requesting reasonable 
accommodations or further information may call, write, or email Human Resources at 509.625.6363, 808 W. 
Spokane Falls Blvd, Spokane, WA, 99201; or jjackson@spokanecity.org. Persons who are deaf or hard of hearing 
may contact Human Resources through the Washington Relay Service at 7-1-1. Please contact us forty-eight (48) 
hours before the meeting date.    
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